From:

To: Mary Gourley

Subject: Calder Creek Fence Renewed and Painted
Date: Monday, June 2, 2025 3:37:24 PM

Sebastopol City Council,

The Calder Creek fence in Ives Park can be made to look decent for considerably
less than the cost of a replacement new fence. Take a look at the nearby children’s
play area fence that is of the same type and size. This fence is straight and painted
black, and looks decent. The Creek fence can be straighten and made to look just as
good. I will be getting a quote From Coggins Fence for renewing this fence and
painting it dark green this Thursday.

I speak from years gone by as an iron worker. There are tools made to straighten
rails in place and to flatten the chain link fabric. Only a few kinked pipes and posts
need to be replaced.

Lynn Deedler





